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Please do not publish until Monday, Dec. 9, 2013.
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 JW Seong, Director of the Public Relations & Int’l Cooperation Div. at 2110-1330
 HY Kim, Assistant Director of the same division at 2110-1349 

KCC Commissioner Hong Sung-Kyu to Visit Indonesia
- to discuss policy and human exchanges -

   Commissioner Hong Sung-Kyu of the Korea Communications Commission 

(KCC) is scheduled to visit Indonesia from December 9~13, 2013 and meet 

with the members of the Indonesian House of Representatives, the Ministry of 

Communications and Information Technology (KEMKOMINFO), the 

broadcasting commission Komisi Penyiaran Indonesia (KPI) and public service 

broadcasters to discuss communications policy cooperation, policy experience 

sharing, and communications experts exchange, among others. 

   The visit was planned to make a more concrete cooperative channel that 

enables in-depth policy exchanges following the visit of the Indonesian 

parliamentarians to the KCC last month. Commissioner Hong is going to meet 

with the representatives belonging to the first committee of the Indonesian 

House of Representatives, similar to the Science, ICT, Future Planning, 

Broadcasting and Communications Committee of the National Assembly of 

Korea and share ideas and views about public broadcasting policy, digital 

switchover, and others. 

   The KEMKOMINFO is in charge of policy-making and regulation of the field 
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of broadcasting, communications, information technology industry, and post, and the 

KPI is responsible for technological regulation of the broadcasting, 

communications and media sector, and regulation of broadcasting and 

advertising deliberations, and unfair competition practices. 


